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Subdivisionandzoning

From: MELISA LOWE <lowemeli@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 1:09 PM
To: Subdivisionandzoning
Subject: Re: Case # PC-10724
Attachments: Rezoning letter.pdf

NOTICE OF OPPOSITION TO ZONING REQUEST 
 

An application has been filed by B & B Trust to change their property from AA Agricultural District to C-3 Community 
Commercial District.  
 
As property owners of the adjacent 17 acres, on which we intend to build our future home, we hereby request that the 
pending application be denied on the following grounds: 
 
* Rezoning to Commercial property will highly effect the surrounding home/land owners. It will take away the quiet 
peaceful living, the reason they are there to begin with. 
*The noise level would be increased. 
*Privacy will be taken away. 
*Commercial builds are out of character with the existing property. 
*Lack of need or urgency for such change. 
*Commercial property means more traffic which will impact and increase the crime in our area. 
 
If this property is allowed to rezone to commercial we will not build in this area. We purchased our property for the 
agricultural area in which it is zoned and intended. Please refuse the application to rezone. 
 
Thank you, 
Mark and Melisa Lowe 
405-627-1459 
 
 






